THE TOWN OF
RHINEBECK * NEW YORK

FOUNDED 1686

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE

The Town of Rhinebeck Highway Department is going to close the bridge over
the Landsman Kill stream near the Lobotsky Farm on White Schoolhouse Road,
9 am Wednesday April 17,

We will be installing signs on Monday, April 15t to inform the traveling public of
the closure. The road will be closed Wednesday, April 17t until further notice.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this will cause. We were planning on
replacing these culverts this year however the recent heavy rains have forced us
to close the road over these culverts now. New York DOT is ordering us to close
the road over the culverts.

As always, if you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to call and let me
know. \
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Thank you in advance for your patience during this time.

Sincerely,
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Bob Wyant
Town of Rhinebeck Highway Dept.
845-876-6263
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